
From: J S Weaver
To: Carroll, John (BOS); Jalipa, Brent (BOS); Calvillo, Angela (BOS)
Cc: Victor M. Marquez; Ronen, Hillary
Subject: Withdrawal of 2675 Folsom Street Appeal
Date: Sunday, May 07, 2017 9:51:35 AM

Mr. Carroll,

This is to advise that the Calle 24 Latino Cultural District Council does hereby withdraw its appeal of the CEQA
 Community Plan Exemption for the project at 2675 Folsom Street.  The hearing on that matter is set for Tuesday,
 May 9, 2017. 

Please let let me know if anything further is required.

J. Scott Weaver

Sent from my iPad
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